The Pilgrim’s Progress is the one film you do not want your children and grandchildren to miss.
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Dear [insert school contact/HeadTeacher]
I’m a [parent/pastor/group leader] in ________ and I would like to bring your attention to an animated feature on the british literary classic ‘The Pilgrim’s Progress’ being released in cinemas on October 25th 
We have been informed that if schools contact their local cinema about a matinee screening for students of the film they will facilitate that taking place. Please do get in touch with the cinema to request it. There is a curriculum available for KS1 and KS2 that has been used in schools in Bedford and can be made available in the lead up to the release.  
this animation is perfectly suited for children aged 8+. The trailer can be seen at the following link www.pilgrimsprogressmovie.co.uk
Please contact me on __________________ and email _________________ to let me know if I can be of further assistance. 
Please also inform Terry Dove from 4Digital Media  terrydove@4digitalmedia.com  and copy Stephen Briggs from AO Vision stephen@ao.vision of your desire for your school to see the ‘The Pilgrim’s Progress’ in term time. 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
Yours Sincerely,   
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To learn more about the film please visit www.pilgrimsprogressmovie.co.uk
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